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Customer Alert — Beware of Unauthorised Share Trading Transactions

27" May 2016 -- The Bank of East Asia, Limited (“‘BEA”) would like to remind
customers to stay vigilant following a number of recent cases reported by other
banks involving unauthorised share trading transactions conducted through
customers’ e-banking accounts.

BEA has not detected similar cases in its routine surveillance to date. To ensure that
customers are aware of every transaction conducted in connection with their
securities accounts, we send notifications to customers when orders are placed and
when transactions are executed. Please check these notifications to ensure that
every transaction is made according to your instruction.

If you notice any suspicious or unauthorised activity related to your account, please
contact BEA’s Customer Service Hotline (852) 2211 1333 immediately for assistance.

ZrHEA - EEREEPRER S

2016 f£ 5 JJ 27 H — FRWARITHRAR  [A17] ) HiER/HE, &HIA MR
TG A TRTE S B TRATIK KR E R EAZ 5 A %

AAT BN RA A E W 2 PR DRI AN 5. i R 7 RE S 2B HLBRIK P (132
GiEE), RAT 2 TEPIREBEREL SRS LA G RN KB E R T Ak
XEAFE, DA ORITA 28 5 4% I R AT 4R s AT

WE P R P E A Al SR SR 5, I EHE AT R P RSS2k (852)
2211 1333, LAEEREE.

The Bank of East Asia, Limited HRIER{THRAT]

10 Des Voeux Road Central, Hong Kong &H#&E##iE+105% Telephone T 5% (852) 3608 3608 Facsimile {45 (852) 3608 6000 www.hkbea.com



